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October 16, 2019

Mayor Eisenberger and Members of Council
Clerk's Office
City of Hamilton
First Floor
71 Main Street West,
Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger and Members of Council:

Re: Conservation Halton 2020 Budget

Pursuant to the Conservation Authorities Act, O Reg. 139/96 (as amended by O.R. 106/98),
s.1.(1), notice is hereby given that Conservation Halton will be considering its 2020 Budget and
Business Plan, including municipal funding in the amount of $10,124,318, at the Conservation
Halton Board of Directors meeting at 3:00 pm, November 21, 2019 at the Conservation Halton
Administration Office located at 2596 Britannia Road West, Burlington. The meeting is open to
the public.

All watershed municipalities are being provided with a notice of the meeting. The weighted
voting procedure required under Regulation 139/96 provides that each member of the Board of
Directors vote in proportion to their municipality s share of the current value assessment.

The report to the Conservation Halton Finance and Audit Committee on the 2020 budget will be
posted on the Conservation Halton website at www.conservationhalton.ca by the October 24,
2019 Finance and Audit Committee meeting.

Please contact me for further information pertaining to the Conservation Halton 2020 budget.

Hassaan Basit
CAO/Secretary-Treasurer

cc Lawrence Wagner, Senior Director Corporate Services, Conservation Halton
Mamie Piggot, Director Finance, Conservation Halton
Mike Zegarac, General Manager, Finance & Corporate Services, City of Hamilton

Yours truly,

Member of Conse vation Onta io
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